
Clients first.

To Our Valued Clients

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and we look forward to a great 2024 working together.

In last year's firm update letter, I shared AndCo's approach to strategic decision making and how corporate

investment has always been run through the filter of "Does this put our clients' interests first?" This simple question

has been the foundational tenant of AndCo since our inception nearly 25 years ago. While we have continued to

pursue and refine the objectives of our corporate strategy through this lens over time, we have also listened to

feedback from clients and prospects regarding their desire for additional high-quality, single-provider services in the

institutional space, including participant education, financial wellness, and in some cases, the ability to help

individual employees with retirement planning if requested by clients and/or plan participants.

As AndCo contemplated our future strategic position relative to the evolving needs of our clients and the institutional

marketplace, we embarked on a thoughtful process of evaluating potential options that would enhance both our

client relationships and the professional growth of our team members. We ultimately determined that partnering

with a complementary firm to augment our services through enhanced infrastructure, human capital, and financial

resources, was the best path forward for our clients and colleagues.

We are thrilled to announce that AndCo will be Joining Mariner, a national advisory firm, as their new institutional

platform. Mariner and AndCo share a strong cultural alignment focused on a client-first, objective approach.

Mariner's purchase of AndCo represents a new institutional vertical in Mariner's service offerings that will combine

AndCo's experience, knowledge, and services in the institutional consulting space with Mariner's strong position in

the wealth space. We will operate as one firm positioned to provide comprehensive services to our valued clients.
Importantly, since Mariner does not currently have an institutional advisory practice, the same AndCo team

members currently supporting our clients will continue to deliver the same services, tools, and guidance our

clients value.

We have worked very hard over the years to earn your trust and we look forward to talking with you at our next

meeting to share more information about this exciting new partnership and the consent process. If you have
questions prior to our next meeting, please reach out to your consultant or to me directly via the contact information

below as I would welcome the opportunity to speak with you.

We deeply value and remain committed to our client relationships. Thank you for your partnership and the
opportunity to continue serving you.

CEO

mikewtSiandcoconsulting.com
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